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enquiries refer 

Leah Toole 
in reply please quote 

BSCPP 14/008 – Burns Point Ferry Road (18/98781) 

15 January 2019 

Mr Jeremy Gray 
Director Regions, Northern 
Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 9022 
GRAFTON  NSW  2460 
 
Attention: Paul Garnett 

Dear Mr Garnett 

Re:  BSCPP 14/008 Burns Point Ferry Road, West Ballina - Ref: PP_2014_BALLI_007_00 
 Request for Altered Gateway Determination 

I refer to the above matter and the email from Paul Garnett to Klaus Kerzinger dated 23 
October 2018 advising that the proposed changes to the planning proposal will require the 
issue of an altered Gateway determination.  It is advised that Council at its Ordinary Meeting 
on 13 December 2018 resolved to seek an altered Gateway determination relating to the 
deletion of the additional permitted use area for the interpretive centre site prior to finalisation 
of the planning proposal. 
 
The altered planning proposal is attached for the Department’s consideration. 
 
Council looks forward to receiving an altered Gateway determination in due course.  Should 
you require any further information or wish to discuss this matter, please contact me on 
6686 1454 or by email leah.toole@ballina.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Leah Toole 
Strategic Planner 
Strategic and Community Facilities Group 
 
Enc. Amended Planning Proposal – Burns Point Ferry Road – January 2019 
 Report to Council 13 December 2018 
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